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Our first priority is the safety of our customers and to conclude otherwise on the basis of one internal
presentation is wrong. Our values have always been to put the customer first and ensure the highest levels of
safety and quality. Our recently announced top-to-bottom quality review of all company operations, along with
new quality initiatives and a renewed commitment to transparency are all designed to reaffirm these values.


